
Robert Rosenberg 
and the staff of 

Theresa Pharmacy

join with the community in honoring 
Dr. Karen Bell,

Jed Levine
and

remembering Emilia Cardona
Theresa Pharmacy

Serving the community 
since 1921

3901 Broadway at 163rd
212-923-7617

theresapharmacy163@hotmail.com

Honored to support

Riverstone Senior Life Services

and honor with them
Dr. Karen Bell and Jed Levine.

And remember with them, 
with great admiration, 

the work of Toni Cardona in 
the agency and community

with best wishes,  
Bob and Sarah Kolodny 

In honor of the seniors,  
staff and supporters of 

Riverstone  
Senior Life Services

Leon Mandel

In memory of Emilia 
“Toni” Cardona. 

Herb Harwitt

scroll down for more



The Faculty of the Department of Neurology at
Columbia University Medical Center

congratulates our distinguished colleague

DR. KAREN L. BELL
CLINICAL PROFESSOR OF NEUROLOGY

for her selection as one of the honorees at the
2010 Riverstone Annual Fall Fundraiser.

We all recognize and appreciate her tireless work
on behalf of patients with Alzheimer disease

and other diseases of the aging brain.

Timothy A. Pedley, MD
Chairman, Department of Neurology
Columbia University Medical Center

A Care Alternative for Seniors Who Are Able
 to Live at Home

Congratulations 
To our Friends and Colleagues at the

RIVERSTONE 
Senior Life Services

On the Occasion of its 

2010 Annual Fall Fundraiser 
& Honorees Reception

Senior Health Partners, Inc.
345 East 102nd Street, New York, NY 10029

(212) 360-0067    www.shpny.org

Gerry Polony  Janet U. Gorkin, MD  Sandra Talavera, LMSW
     President      Medical Director     Director of Enrollment

Congratulations to
Karen Bell and Jed Levine

on being honored for their  
enormous contributions in

the area of Alzheimer’s  
and memory loss.

We also thank Riverstone  
Senior Services for the

wonderful services provided to the community.

From your friends and colleagues at
Jewish Home Lifecare
www.jewishhome.org 

 

scroll down for more



Congratulations to Riverstone  
on the opening  

of your new space  
for Community Caregiving.

We wish you only success  
in the future!

Aaron and Marjorie 
Ziegelman

The Washington Heights-Inwood Coalition 

Congratulates
Riverstone Senior Life Services

For 25 Years of Service to Our Community
652 West 187th Street

(212) 781-6722
Whic.mail@verizon.net
www.whicoalition.org

Housing; dispute resolution, youth, and parenting services


